
 

   

Discontinuation of Electronic Share Application Service on 
HSBC Malaysia Automated Teller Machine 
 
 

11th December 2020 
 

Dear Valued Customers,  
 

Please be informed that, Electronic Share Application (ESA) service will no longer be available 
via HSBC Malaysia Automated Teller Machine (ATM) effective 11th January 2021. 
 
For existing customer, please proceed to contact your existing Issuing House to perform ESA 
transaction.  
 
 
Please take note on the changes. 


